
FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY 
DATE:   February 2018     

ITEM:  Directors Report 

FROM:  Eugene Vicknair   

 

O&NW AS-616 3 

I have been attempting to make contact with Orange Empire Museum about their interest in this 
locomotive.  If I have more info, I will share it at the museum. 

 

AMTRAK 8070 DINER 

Following up on the owner’s request, I contacted the two museums that had expressed an interest in the 
car.  One declined and the other has not responded to my contacts.  As rent is still accruing, I am now 
discussing remedies with the owner, including just turning the car back to the FRRS and allowing the 
Society to do with the car what it wants. 

 

EVENT BUSINESS PLAN 

I am still working on a draft plan for events and event marketing.  There has been another meeting of the 
Old Town Event Center committee and plans for that venue are proceeding.  Mural painting is scheduled 
to being Feb. 16.   

 

OLD TOWN RAIL EXTENSION 

Interest in this project continues to build.  We have a request in to CalTrain for donation of used rail and 
the city is looking into the land and utility issues that need to be dealt with. 
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